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 12th September 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

 
Welcome back to a new school year at Coomb Briggs! I hope you all had a lovely summer break. The 
children have come back into school eager and ready to learn and we are looking forward to a busy 

year of learning. 

You will shortly be receiving a message from your child’s class teacher regarding PE days (some of 
you may already have had one). On these days, children can come to school in their PE kit. This saves 
valuable time during the day meaning they do not have to get changed and allows the timetable to 
run more smoothly. We do like to ensure the children get outside for their lessons so please send 
them with outdoor PE kit, as the weather turns colder. This should be black jogging trousers and a 

black hoodie/jacket. 

If you wish to speak to your child’s teacher about anything then please can I ask that you make an 
appointment. This will allow you and the teacher to discuss any matters appropriately without 
having to rush. Appointments can be made either by sending a message via Dojo or ringing the 

school office. Alternatively, if it is something relatively minor please send them a message via Dojo. 
Messages will be answered as soon as possible but it may not be that same evening if they are sent 

after school. 

Please try to ensure that all clothing is named. If a child loses a jumper or coat and it is not named it 
makes it very difficult to make sure it gets back to the right owner and uniform is not cheap to buy. 
We always try our best to make sure things do not get lost but certainly having names in makes it a 

lot easier!  

From Monday 18th September, our Y6 class will be running a Tuck Shop at break times. Children will 
be able to buy small bottles of flavoured water, breakfast bars and fruit at a price of 50p per item. 

Please try to send your child with the correct money if you wish them to be able to buy something.  

Just a couple of reminders, if someone else is collecting your child please let the office know by 
2.45pm that afternoon and have a password ready that we can give the class teacher. If it is any later 

there may not be anyone in the office to take your call.  

If your child is ill then please ring the office that morning to inform them of the absence. Please do 
not put this in a message to the class teacher.  

School Photographs will be taken on Thursday 21st September.  

Finally, please remember that if you have any concerns at all to let us know. We cannot help if we do 
not know.  

Here’s to a great year – we look forward to working together with you all to make sure your child’s 
learning journey is a happy one!  

 
Yours truly,  

Helen Redmond 

Head Teacher 

 


